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Empowering Future Pharmacists 
University of Cyberjaya Industrial Visit | 30 May 2025 
 
 
On 30 May 2025, Novugen had the pleasure of welcoming 19 enthusiasƟc Year 3 Pharmacy 
students from the University of Cyberjaya, along with their lecturer from the Good Industrial 
PracƟce (PHAR 3373) course, for an engaging industrial visit. The half-day event was 
thoughƞully curated to provide a comprehensive understanding of the real-world dynamics 
within the pharmaceuƟcal manufacturing sector. 
 

 
 
As Novugen conƟnues to open its doors to academic partners, bridging the gap between 
classroom learning and industry pracƟce, we reaffirm our commitment to nurturing the next 
generaƟon of pharmaceuƟcal professionals. The students’ acƟve parƟcipaƟon and curiosity 
during the hands-on exposure to our producƟon environment reflected a strong interest in 
Novugen’s state-of-the-art capabiliƟes. 
  
Feedback from the students was overwhelmingly posiƟve, with many expressing sincere 
appreciaƟon and describing the experience as “eye-opening,” “informaƟve,” and “fun.” 
Valuable suggesƟons were also shared for future visits, including more in-depth engagement 
sessions and opportuniƟes to explore areas such as oncology and R&D. 
 

 
 
Looking ahead, Novugen remains commiƩed to strengthening collaboraƟons with universiƟes 
and academic insƟtuƟons. By offering more immersive, real-world learning opportuniƟes, we 
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aim to culƟvate local talent and foster sustainable industry-academic partnerships, criƟcal to 
advancing our mission of improving global health through innovaƟon and access. 
 
 


